
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Welcome back to Fall 2023 from OEE! 
September 13, 2023 

 
Dear Assessment Coordinators, 
 
Welcome back to the Fall 2023 semester! 
 
First, thank you! Because of your hard work and dedication, OEE is pleased to report that we 
received 95% of program assessment reports during the 2022-2023 academic year! The SBU 
Assessment Council carefully reviewed these reports. You will be receiving a separate email 
with their feedback shortly.  

Second, please be reminded that all non-accredited programs will submit the assessment of 
your second program leaning objective by February 23, 2024. Visit our website for templates, 
resources, and policies.  
 
Lastly, as you get settled into the new term, we invite you to check out OEE’s upcoming events 
to help prepare for the 2023-2024 assessment cycle.  

• Looking for an overview of the assessment reporting requirements for AY 23-24? Be 
sure to register for our first workshop, OEE & the Assessment Process, via Zoom on 
September 15.  

 

• Assessment Workshop Series 2.0 - September - November: Last year, we discussed the 
basics. This year let's strengthen your assessment plans! In-person and zoom options 
are available for each topic.  

 

• Coffee with Coordinators - September 19 & October 19: Stop by the CELT Faculty 
Commons for informal consultation, conversation and coffee with your fellow 
assessment coordinators. 

 

• Assessment Symposium - November 8: Join us from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. in the 
Bauman Center for our second annual symposium, Telling Your Story. Learn more and 
register on our website.  

 

As always, we encourage you to reach out if you have any questions. Our staff is available for 
one-on-one, small group, or departmental/school-wide consultations and tailored presentations 
at your convenience.  
 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 
Best, 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu  
**Has the assessment coordinator for your program changed? Let us know at EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu so that we 
can update our listserv and make sure important information gets to the right person!** 
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